
 

 

PSBA/Notice-72            NOTICE FOR MEMBERS             June 21, 2022 

 DELIBERATION ON CONSOLIDATED JOINT INSPECTION FRAMEWORK 

 
Dear Members, 

This is in continuation with our notice PSBA / Notice-70 dated June 17, 2022, regarding the subject session held on 

June 20, 2022. 

During the session, our members requested to share the presentation of the said session so that the 

suggestions/recommendations/feedback is shared with PSBA to submit the same to the Oversight Committee comprises 

of the representation of three SROs. 

Accordingly, all members are invited to provide written comments on the proposed framework, presentation is attached 

herewith as mentioned above, and the comments can be submitted through email at psamail024@gmail.com latest by 

Friday, June 24, 2022. 

 

 

_________sd_____________ 

BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 

Secretary General 
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